Headteacher standards review — note from meeting 10 July 2014

Progress

1. The fourth meeting of the headteacher standards review group took place
on Thursday 10 July.

2. Some key points of interest from the day are:

a. The group had a lengthy drafting session to incorporate feedback
from various testing groups ran by review group members and
Department for Education officials.

b. The group agreed to reflect further on the standards over the
summer and to conduct further testing sessions with stakeholders,

with the aim of submitting a final set of draft standards to Ministers
in the autumn.

Next steps

3. Further testing meetings will take place over the summer, and the group
will continue to develop the draft standards.

4. The chair, Dame Dana Ross-Wawrzynski and Susan Douglas met Rt Hon.
David Laws, Minister of State for Schools to discuss the review.

5. A final meeting of the review group will take place in early autumn.



